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New York Hispanic Clergy Organization Annual Banquet Will Be Held On April 16

You should know that on Saturday, April 16, 2016, the New York Hispanic Clergy Organization

will be celebrating its Annual Banquet.

It is important for you to know that this Banquet will begin a 1:00PM and continue

until 4:00PM, and will take place at Maestro’s Caterers, located at 1703 Bronxdale Avenue in

the Bronx, New York.

Like every year for the past 27, Bishops, Pastors, Evangelists, Lay People and Community

Leaders will get together with the Board of Directors to celebrate the biggest social gathering

of the Evangelical Hispanic Community in the Metropolitan area.



You should also know that more than 800 people have already confirmed their attendance,

and elected officials are also expected to attend and join in the recognition of five

distinguished members of the Hispanic Clergy.

Reverend Luis Serrano, Chaplain of the New York City Police Department; Dr. Ariel Torres,

Member of Radio Vision Cristiana International Board of Directors; Reverend Dr. Feliciano

Espaillat, Community Dentist and Pastor; Dr. Julio Wally, Pastor of the Iglesia Alianza

Cristiana Ebenezer; and Reverend Francisco Peralta, Assistant Pastor of Heavenly Vision

Ministry in Bronx County will receive Certificates, Proclamations, and Recognition during

the activity.

The New York Hispanic Clergy Organization’s Banquet will be presided by yours truly, and

the press is welcome.

I am Senator Rubén Díaz and this is what you should know.


